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Maintenance Successful

The Managed File Transfer (MFT) system was taken offline on Thursday, November 18|th far
system maintenance. Maintenance was completed successfully, and all systems are active.

If vou need additional information, please contact us by phone at 1-866-288-8914, Slack at
#help-service-center-sos, or by email at ServiceCenterSOS@cms. hhs. gov.

To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubseribe” to mft-notify-
leavel@mailer.qualitynet.org




